
                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Welcome back to school for 2016-2017.  I hope you have had 

an enjoyable summer.  The maintenance department has been 

busy painting our entire school and changing some of the 

hallway floors.  Unfortunately the big gym will not be ready 

for the start of school but we will work around that.  Thank 

you to the maintenance department and to Mr. Palmer’s team 

for getting our school ready. 

The start of the school year is like the start of the calendar 

year.  It is a good time to make some resolutions and 

commitments to success.   

We are happy to welcome Ms. Thomas to our staff this year. 

She will be teaching junior and senior high mathematics as well 

as Physics.   

Our school goals this year will focus on, critical thinking, 

improving students’ writing skills and reading comprehension.  

We will also continue to work on improving students’ 

competence and confidence with mathematics.  Again this year 

we would appreciate your support in trying to improve student 

attendance and we also want to maintain a clean and safe 

school. 

We have moved to Cash Online now so sports fees, field trips 

and other school expenses will be paid online.  We encourage 

use of the parent portal to stay informed about grades and 

attendance.  As much as things change and we progress, the 

one constant is that we want to maintain a partnership with 

parents and work collaboratively with you to support your 

children to being successful and happy in school.   

I look forward to working with you and your children in the 

coming school year. 
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Meet the Teacher BBQ 

September 1
st
 

5:00pm-7:00pm 

 

Come out and enjoy some  

bbq’d Hamburgers & Hotdogs  

and get to know your child’s teacher! 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your 
Calendar 

Sept 1 
Labor Day 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Interview Bookings are now available on line!!  

Choose the time that works for you! 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews Grades K-6 September 28th 6:30pm-9:00pm & Grades K-12 on September 

29th 6:30pm-9:00pm 

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code?code=a4uwg 

 

Each new event will have a new link  
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Contact 
Information 
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